
 
 

 
 

The undersigned hereby certifies that station WGRH, Hinckley, MN  
licensed to Minnesota Public Radio: 

 
The required post-filing announcements concerning the filing of its license 
renewal application, as set forth in the attached text, once per week for 4 consecutive 
weeks for a total of 6 broadcasts with no more than 2 broadcasts a week on the following 
dates and times: 

 
Date Time 

November 13, 2020 19:59 
November 17, 2020 19:59 
November 20, 2020 19:59 
November 23, 2020 19:59 
November 25, 2020 19:59 
December 2, 2020 19:59 

 
 

Licensee: __Minnesota Public Radio          _____________ 
 

By:             /Rocky Rothrock/_________________________ 
 

_______________________________________________ 
 

Title: _____Legal Projects Specialist__________________ 
 
 



POST-FILING ANNOUNCEMENT TEXT FOR FULL POWER RADIO 
STATIONS 

 
 

On November 5, 2020, Minnesota Public Radio, licensee of WGRH, eighty-eight point 
five FM, Hinckley, Minnesota, filed an application with the Federal Communications 
Commission for renewal of license.  Members of the public wishing to view this 
application or obtain information about how to file comments and petitions on the 
application can visit publicfiles dot fcc dot gov, and search in WGRH’s public file. 

 


